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Mural #15 is Nearing Completion

May 2014

Next Mural in the Works

Benson Clean & Beautiful
Needs Part-Time Volunteers to:

Create a Facebook Page

Write Our Newsletter

Help With Fund Raising

Apply for Grants

If you know some talented and 
willing people who would  like to 
help, please pass the word along!

Annual Meeting
Coming up in
September

It will soon be time to elect officers 

and board members to carry forward the 

dreams of Benson Clean & Beautiful. 

The officers to be elected are 

Chairman, Treasurer, and Secretary, all of 

whom will be board members. There will 

be open positions for additional board 

members up to a total of ten. 

All of you who are interested in 

“Keeping Benson Clean & Beautiful” are 

urged to apply. Applications and 

nominations will be accepted through 

August 25th. 

The date, time and place of the annual 

meeting will be announced next month.

If so, you've seen our own BOB NILSON driving the Butterfield 

Overland Mail Stage. Go on over and see if you can identify the 

porter and the other passengers. 

Doug Quarles, our talented resident muralist, is putting on the 

finishing touches to this beautiful mural and is already gearing up 

for the next one. 

Benson Clean & Beautiful is in the planning stages for the next 

mural. The theme is “Historical Cattle Drive” and will be painted 

on the Hamilton Building wall at 4th & San Pedro Streets. The 

mural will cover the entire wall from end to end, so be prepared 

for a lot of cattle!

Our plan is to allow local ranchers to “buy cattle and horses” by 

having their brands on the livestock. We will also offer a premium 

brand placement, which will be an oblong block above each 

window to feature the brand and ranch name. Sponsorships will 

be available to anyone wanting their portrait “riding a horse.” 

Sponsorship amounts will be announced soon. 

Our monthly meetings are held the 2nd 

Wednesday of each month at 3:30 PM in 

the SAEDG Building, 168 E. 4th Street. All 

are welcome to attend these meetings.

Monthly Meeting

Have you been by the County Justice 
Building in Benson Recently?


